
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Consumer Session 

2024 INTEGRATED RESOURCE PLAN CONSUMER SESSION 

The Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (PUCN) has scheduled a Consumer Session to receive public input on 
the integrated resource plan of Nevada Power Company d/b/a NV Energy and Sierra Pacifc Power Company 
d/b/a NV Energy (collectively, “NV Energy”) fled on May 31, 2024, a joint application, designated as Docket No. 
24-05041 (“Joint Application”), for approval of its 2025-2044 Triennial Integrated Resource Plan and 2025-2027 
Energy Supply Plan. 

The Joint Application demonstrates how NV Energy intends to address the State’s clean energy goals and policies and 
meet the energy demands of its customers. The fling includes balancing cost, reliability, and decarbonization goals with 
a demand-side management plan to provide grid value. The foundational strategies are to create and enable fexible 
loads and deploy cost-effective Non-Wires Alternatives to support the needs of the grid and the State of Nevada. 
NV Energy specifcally seeks approval to: (1) add three power purchase agreements for solar-generating resources 
totaling more than 1,000 megawatts (“MW”), each with collocated battery energy storage systems; (2) purchase, install, 
and operate two company owned hydrogen-capable natural gas simple cycle combustion turbines; and (3) construct 
transmission infrastructure necessitated by the new energy resources and to support growing customer demand. 

The Consumer Session is set as follows: 

CONSUMER SESSION 
Thursday, October 3, 2024, at 6 p.m. 
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 
1150 East William Street 
Carson City, Nevada 89701 

Proceedings will be videoconference-linked to: 
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 
Hearing Room A 
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 
9075 West Diablo Drive, Suite 250 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89148 

Members of the public and interested persons may appear in-person and be heard regarding the above-captioned 
matter and the effect this matter may have on their utility service. A representative from the Regulatory Operations Staff 
of the Commission, the Nevada Bureau of Consumer Protection, and NV Energy will be present at the consumer session 
to answer questions. Public comments may be limited to fve minutes per person. 

Interested persons may also submit written comments instead of or in addition to participating in the consumer session 
for this docket electronically through the Electronic Filing System on the Commission’s website, by hand-delivery, or via 
U.S. Mail addressed to either of the Commission’s offces, 1150 East William Street, Carson City, Nevada 89701 or 
9075 West Diablo Drive, Suite 250, Las Vegas, Nevada 89148. 


